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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

Hello families.  We are so excited to be back at school to start the 2022-2023 school year.  My name is Mrs. Mary Erdmann and I have the honor of being your child’s homeroom teacher his year. 

To share a little about me I have been at Lawn Manor for six years as a Special Education Teacher.  I am married with two sons Nick and Mark We have two dogs named Tucker and Koda.  We also have a guinea pig named Frank.

I love the culture of Lawn Manor as everyone is driven by a desire to help our students meet their potential by providing them the best we have to offer.

I had the privilege of teaching some of your children last year and I now am excited to welcome new students as well.   
	
	
	A Few Things to Note…

My goal each year is to get to know each student individually and provide them what they need to meet their potential for academic and social/emotional growth.  Many students have exceptionalities and I strive to determine the learning style of each student, their strengths, areas of needed development, and ensure they are getting the resources needed to help them succeed.  

I view us as a team and rely on parental/guardian input as well.  I am available to talk through any 

	
	questions, concerns, or input you may have throughout the school year.  

Communication will come, at minimum, through my monthly newsletter but if there is a need for weekly contact on progress, I am happy to provide that in an e-mail, phone call, or through remind.  

I will be sending out the specials schedule, classroom rules, individual schedules, etc. in the upcoming weeks, but don’t hesitate to reach out to me at any time.  

I look forward to an incredible year.

	
	
	
	
	
	
	

	
	
	
	

UPCOMING EVENTS

Open House:  

	
	
	Only a generation of readers will spawn a generation of writers.

– Steven Spielberg





